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June News 
 

 

First Class Prayer Service – Tuesday, 25th June 

 
Volunteers are needed for the refreshment reception in the school hall from approx. 

11am – 12 pm. If you are available to help, please contact us at: 

svpparentsassociation@gmail.com.  

 

(Note: we would be keen to get help from parents of a Senior Infant child, since your 

child is moving into 1st class next year – but all volunteers are welcome). 

 
 

Uniform Sale – Friday, 28th June from 8:45 – 9:15 
 

The uniform sale will be taking place on the last day of school, Friday 28th June in the 

school hall. Donations will be accepted from Monday, 24th June and there will be two 

drop-off locations: 

 

1. Infant school resource room 

2. Near the stairs at the Girls school entrance 

 

All sizes are needed. Please ensure uniforms are freshly laundered/ironed and are in 

good condition.  

 

If you have a spare clothing rail and/or hangers you could lend to the school, please let 

us know. 

 

Thank you! 
 

The school, Board of Management and PA Committee would like to take the opportunity 

to thank everyone for their help and generous support over the school year. A lot has 

been achieved through your efforts and contribution, and it is something we should all 

be very proud about. The Committee would like to extend a special thank you to the 

class reps for their help in spreading the word about the happenings in the PA and 

school – your assistance has been essential and very much appreciated. 

 

Wishing you all a happy summer break and we look forward to seeing you again in 

September. For the children moving on from the Infant school, we would like to wish 

them the very best in their new schools!  

 

Many Thanks,  

 

Eve (Chairperson) & the PA Committee 

mailto:svpparentsassociation@gmail.com

